
 

 

 
 
PacificData Releases Quarterly Kessan Tanshin Data for March Fiscal 
Year-End Companies 
 

Announcement: 
 

Tokyo, February 21, 2017– PacificData Co., Ltd., is pleased to announce 
the release of Quarterly Kessan Tanshin earnings announcement data issued 
by listed Japanese companies completing their fiscal year during the month of 

March. Please note that as of February 21, the following one company have 
delayed the release of their Quarterly Kessan Tanshin report to the expected 

release date shown: 
 
TOSHIBA CORPORATION (6502) – March 14 

 
The data for these companies will be entered and included in PacificBase as 

soon as the reports are available.  For all other companies, the data has 
already been added to PacificBase.  Customers subscribing to our daily update 
service received the new data series by day’s end on February 21.  All other 

customers will receive the updated databases according to their next 
scheduled release beginning February 24. 

 
 

About PacificData Co., Ltd. 
 
PacificData Co., Ltd., is a leading global provider of integrated financial 

information solutions.  We specialize in providing premium financial 
information products and services on Japanese companies to decision-makers 

worldwide in the investment, credit, and corporate communities. Through a 
unique blend of technology and information, we enable end-users to analyze 
and respond to the latest Japanese company and market information as 

quickly and effectively as possible. Our company headquarters are located in 
Tokyo. 


